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The National Minority Supplier Development Council (NMSDC) awarded Sowell Law 
Partners, PLLC the 2016 Class I National Supplier of the Year Award at its annual 
Conference and Business Opportunity Exchange held in Chicago, IL from October  
23 -26, 2016. The awards event was held on October 26, 2016 at the Hyatt Regency 
Chicago. 
 
Joset Wright-Lacy, NMSDC’s president, congratulated the honorees saying,  
“We are pleased and proud to recognize these minority business enterprises for their  
business growth and development, operational success, support of other minority 
businesses and active participation in the community.”  


